179-16

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 8:18 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr block

From: Amy Wayne
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 6:54 PM
To: David A. Olson
Subject: Orr block

Dear Councilors

Please keep the Orr building construction within the current zoning laws. Do not turn Newtonville into something worse
than Newton Corner.

As planned, it is oversized and will have an adverse on traffic, aesthetics, town services, school population to name a few
reasons to deny their special permit.

Thank you,

Amy Wayne
Newton Highlands

Sent from my iPhone
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